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FRIENDS OF THE PATTERSON LIBRARY MINUTES 
November 11, 2013 

 
CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by President, 
Grace McCord, at 1:40 PM at Grace McCord’s home. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Marilynne Allen, Pat Burch, Trudy DeGroot, 
Sue Henderson, Peter LaTorre, Ronna Lubker, Grace McCord, Donna 
Miller, Judy Mullins, Kay Swift, Melinda Sword 
 
MINUTES:  The minutes of the September 9, 2013 meeting were read  
and Sue made a motion to accept the minutes as read, seconded by 
Ronna and motion carried. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Treas., Sue Henderson, reported that the 
balance as of September 9, 2013, was $1,817.59.  After expenses and 
deposits, the balance as of today, November 11, is $2,344.34  
This does not include the cash box of $80 and the CD of $2,191.33.  
Sue said the CD will mature in April 2014, so we need to decide what 
to do.  Peter made a motion that we renew the CD in April, Sue 
seconded and the motion passed.  Sue reported that the total made at 
the October book sale was $1,156.   
Sue mentioned that we always buy a high school yearbook for the 
library and Grace said she would pick up the yearbook when they are 
available in May. 
 
BOOK SALE REPORT:  Trudy said she had nothing to report.  There 
was discussion about needing someone at our book sortings to lift boxes 
of books.  Grace said maybe some of the Boy Scouts would be interested 
in helping us for community service hours.  Her son also mentioned 
AVID or the Ambassadors Program.  Peter suggested that maybe we 
could get Mr. Guzman, who is in charge of the Ambassadors Program, to 
come to our next meeting to explain to him what we need and see if this is 
something they will do.  Grace is going to contact Mr. Guzman.  There 
was also discussion that we may need to change the time of our meetings 
in order to accommodate the students school hours.   
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PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  Grace said she didn’t have anything to 
report. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  Kay had a draft copy of the Friends Achievements  
for the year and asked that we review them and let her know of any 
additions, changes, etc.  There was discussion and a few 
changes/additions were made.  Kay will finalize the achievements list   
to be included in the membership forms that are mailed in February. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 2:35 PM to enjoy the 
goodies that everyone brought.  The next meeting will be January 13, 
2014. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Judy Mullins, Secretary 


